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DATE:  August 23, 2022 

TO:  Daniel Santoro, Township Manager 

FROM:  Lucas Martsolf, Assistant Township Manager 

RE:  Project justification for Fox Run By-Pass Sanitary Sewer Design (CP-072) 

 

After consultation with staff, I have reviewed the project noted above and recommend the Township 

Board of Supervisors consider authorizing the Township to enter into an agreement for professional 

services with Hatch Engineering, at the proposed cost of $34,500.00.   

If approved, this would be the first step to advance sanitary sewer improvements that will also 

mitigate stormwater flooding in the area.   Hatch Engineering will design approximately 1,200 feet of 

15” sanitary sewer by-pass to eliminate a current hydraulic condition.  Hatch will also provide E&S 

details, plan and profile sheets and a bid tabulation.  

The proposed project represents the municipality’s continued investment in the health of the 

community and its natural environment.  

Thank you for taking the time to review and consider this request.   Please let me know if I can 

answer any questions regarding this project. 

 

 

 


